
CPU PTO October Newsletter
PTO Update

Events for October

Hello CPU Primary & Intermediate Families,
We can't thank you enough for the incredible support you showed for our
Walkathon fundraiser! Because of your generosity, we not only met our goal—
we exceeded it and raised an amazing $25,197! Every envelope returned, every
cheer, and every donation made a difference, and we are so grateful to be part
of such a caring community.
The prizes are being processed, and we should be receiving them within the
next few weeks—so stay tuned! A huge shout-out to the classes of Mrs. Niec,
Mrs. Estling, and Mrs. Bearbower, who each had a 75% envelope return rate!
These superstar classes will be celebrating with a well-deserved popcorn party
soon!
October is going to be filled with fun, and we’re thrilled to share some
wonderful upcoming events with you—including a new addition: a day at Bart's
Farm! There are many ways for you to get involved, and we’d love to see you
join in the excitement. Check out the list below for all the details.
Thank you for making our school such a special place. We look forward to an
exciting month ahead filled with community, fun, and togetherness!
Warmly,
The PTO Team

Conference Snacks for teachers - October 15 + 17

It's that time of year- conference time! 
A huge THANK YOU to The Corner Store for donating Godfather's pizzas to
fuel our amazing teachers! 
We’d love your help providing extra snacks to keep them going. Sign up
below to bring a snack—just drop it off before noon on the day and school
you choose. Thanks for your support!

Primary 10/15/2024 snack sign up - God Fathers Pizza Provided by
Corner Store 

1.

Intermediate 10/15/2024-Tailgate Theme sign up 2.
Primary 10/17/2024-Tailgate Theme sign up 3.
Intermediate 10/17/2024 snack sign up - God Fathers Pizza Provided by
Corner Store

4.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A44A8A622A1FF2-51994185-conference#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A44A8A622A1FF2-51994505-conference#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A44A8A622A1FF2-51994793-conference#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A44A8A622A1FF2-51995076-conference#/


PTO Store is OPEN

For more information check
out our event on our Facebook

page by clicking HERE

Follow CPU PTO on Facebook for the most up to date information!

Email  any questions to cpupto@cpuschools.org

We're thrilled to announce that our PTO store is open again and ready
for your orders! This time, we've got some exciting new items like

pants, warm weather headgear, and vehicle decals. Don't miss out—
place your order HERE by Sunday, October 20th!

The CPU PTO will be hosting the annual Trick
or Treat at the Primary on Saturday, October

26th. We are asking for donations for the
different trick or treat stations. On average we
have 350 students participate in this event. It

is geared towards our younger students,
however older siblings are welcome to attend.

Trick or Treat at the primary is a safe way to
practice trick or treating and get to wear your

costume at school. We are looking for
donations for this event. We ask that all

donations be delivered by October 16th to the
primary building to ensure we have all

supplies before the BIG day!
CLICK HERE TO DONATE  FOR TRICK OR

TREAT 

https://www.facebook.com/events/3909033132752682?ref=newsfeed
https://cpufall24.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D48A5A622ABFB6-51522071-cpupto#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D48A5A622ABFB6-51522071-cpupto#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D48A5A622ABFB6-51522071-cpupto#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D48A5A622ABFB6-51522071-cpupto#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D48A5A622ABFB6-51522071-cpupto#/

